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JungleLand Shares Happiness with 100 Orphans 

 
To celebrate the holy month of Ramadan, on 12 April 2022, 100 orphans were invited to share the 
joy. On this occasion, children are not only invited to play and enjoy various rides, but also receive 
spiritual provisions and social assistance packages. Present among the orphans and all 
employees representing Bakrieland Group Management: Bapak Resza Adikreshna (President 
Director of JungleLand), Bapak Melky Aliandri (Director of JungleLand), Bapak Dipowirawan 
(Director of JungleLand), Bapak Budi Adiseno (Chief Sales & Marketing). This event was also 
attended by several invited guests. 

 
For Bakrieland, this activity in an implementation of Corporate Sustainability on “It’s About the 
People” pillar, specifically on the development of local communities in the religion field.  


